

## 香港公益金

## THE COMMUNITY CHEST

17 November 2021

Ms Rosa Tang
Secretary
Buddhist Vajrayana Charity Funds Association
P.O. BOX
Yuen Long Post Office
New Territories

Dear Ms Tang

On behalf of the beneficiaries of The Community Chest, we would like to express our sincere thanks to Buddhist Vajrayana Charity Funds Association for the generous donation of HK\$20,000 made towards "The Community Chest Flag Day 2021".

Please be assured that 100% of your donation will be allocated in full, with no deductions for administrative expenses, to the Chest's 165 social welfare member agencies to benefit millions in Hong Kong every year. An official receipt is enclosed for your retention.

Thank you once again and we look forward to your continuous support in the near future.

Yours sincerely

Diely Cham

Polly Chan

Senior Manager - Campaigns & Donations

Encl